The Corporation of the
Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan

November 24, 2016

Melanie Kawalec,
Sustainability Manager
City of Peterborough
500 George St. N.
Peterborough, Ontario
K9H 3R9

Dear Melanie:

Re: Climate Change Action Plan

Council passed the following motion in support of your application at the March 21,
2016 Council Meeting:
Resolution: R524-2016

Moved by: Deputy-Reeve Taylor Seconded by: Councillor Burton

That the Council of the Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan hereby receives the presentation
on Sustainable Peterborough - Climate Change Action Plan for information; and further Council
hereby adopts both the Corporate and Community GHG Reduction Targets and Local Action
Plans and will work with CCAP on implementation and next steps. Corried

Iif you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the
undersigned.

Yours truly,
Township of Otonabee-South Monaghan
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